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Monday was a very exciting day for pupils in the Prep as our new playground opened for the 

first time! Everyone eagerly put their wellies on, reading to try out the new play equipment. 

The playground features a wobbly bridge, swinging ropes, monkey bars, a climbing net, and 

much more!  

We would like to say a massive thank you to the PFA for all their hard work in raising the 

funds for us and for their support. It is safe to say that the children absolutely love it and have 

been excited to play on it every day! 
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